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Frank Vera III 
 

 
Phone:  
Fax:  

 
 
 
July 31, 2003 
 
 
Ms. Yolanda DeCosta 
11 CS/SCS (FOIA)  
1000 Air Force, Pentagon 
Washington, DC 20330-1000 
Phone: 703-696-7264 
Fax: 703-696-7273 
 
 
 
Re:  Addendum to June 17, 2003 Freedom of Information Act Request  
       USAF case number 03-0867 
 
 
Dear Ms. DeCosta: 
 
 
I believe that the custodian of requested report "Burial of Radioactive Waste in the USAF", by 
Stencel, J. R., et al, RHL Report 72W-9, March 72, is Col. Mather of the USAF Radioisotope 
Committee, under the Surgeon Generals Office at Bolling AFB, Washington, DC. 
 
(202) 767-4313. 
 
 
 
I thank you for your consideration of my request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Frank Vera III 




